
Dr. Melson is the Director of High-Risk Clinic for
Gastrointestinal Cancers at our Cancer Center. His focus is on

managing patients at elevated risk for gastrointestinal
cancers and utilizing clinical expertise for cancer prevention.

He specializes in colorectal cancer screening, surveillance,
and endoscopic removal of precancerous lesions during

colonoscopy. With grant funding from prominent foundations
and the American Cancer Society, his research enhances

colorectal cancer prevention through optimized
colonoscopy. Dr. Melson also serves on the editorial review

board of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy and takes an active role
in advancing gastrointestinal care.

Internal Medicine Grand
Rounds

April 5th, 2024
Marshall Auditorium & Microsoft Teams

12:30 p.m. - 1:30 p.m,
(Lunch and CME provided)

This activity has been planned & implemented in accordance with the accreditation
requirements & policies of the Arizona Medica Association (ArMA) through Tucson
Hospitals Medical Education Program (THMEP). THMEP is accredited by ArMA to provide
continuing medical education for physicians.

THEMP designate this live activity for a maximum of 1 AMA PRA Category 1 Credits TM.
Physicians should claim only thhe credit commensurate with thhe extent of their
participation in the activity.

Dr. Joshua Melson
“Colorectal Cancer Screening”


